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Aug 29, 2016
Professor Sergio Eduardo de Paiva Gonçalves, 
Dear Professor Sergio Eduardo de Paiva Gonçalves
The authors undersigned hereby would like to submit the manuscript entitled “SYSTEMIC ANTIBIOTIC THERAPY ON REPLANTATION OF PERMANENT AVULSED TEETH. A LITERATURE REVIEW” for review by the Editorial Board of Brazilian Dental Science. We affirm that the paper has not been published before, is not being considered for publication elsewhere and has been read and approved by all authors.
The undersigned authors declare that they have no proprietary, financial, professional or other personal interest of any nature or kind in any product, service and/or company that could be construed as influencing the position presented in, or the review of, the manuscript entitled “SYSTEMIC ANTIBIOTIC THERAPY ON REPLANTATION OF PERMANENT AVULSED TEETH. A LITERATURE REVIEW”.
Yours sincerely,
Elizane Ferreira Hamanaka
Vanessa Ferreira da Silva
Wilson Roberto Poi
Daniela Atili Brandini
Sônia Regina Panzarini
